

# Corunna Middle School Announcements

# Tuesday, January 26, 2021

Volleyball practice has been canceled for tonight.

#### Volleyball

After a 3 month pause, MS Volleyball returned to the court yesterday. 7th grade volleyball team took 4 straight sets while the 8th grade beat the Dragons 3-1. Both teams played AWESOME! On Wednesday, the Lady Cavs travel to Linden.

# Virtual Learning Day

This Friday, January 29th is a scheduled Virtual Learning Day. Click the link to sign up for <u>Homework Help Club</u>. You have until 5 p.m. Wednesday, January 27 to register your child.

# Candy Cart

The candy cart will be coming around on Thursday this week. Please remember to bring exact change.

## Peer-to-Peer

Attention 5th grade Peer to Peer students. We will be meeting today in the band room during WIN time for Peer to Peer. If you have any questions, see Mrs. Bukovick.

#### **Yearbook Sales**

Yearbooks are **\$25.00** each. The last day to order is **Friday, January 29**. You can purchase one online at <a href="https://www.yearbookforever.com">www.yearbookforever.com</a> (search Corunna Middle School) if you wish to pay with credit card, debit card, or PayPal. If you wish to pay with cash, check, or money order, you can turn your payment into the office. Please indicate the number of yearbooks you wish to purchase, name(s) of students and grade(s) with the payment. Please make payment out to Corunna Middle School. Order forms are available in the office or by clicking on the following link: <a href="Yearbook Printable Order Form">Yearbook Printable Order Form</a>

## 7th Grade Yearbook Parent Ads

If you are a 7th grade parent, you also have the option to purchase an ad that will appear in the yearbook. These 7th grade ads are \$40.00 each. You will need to include your child's name, a special message, and a picture of your child. These ads can be purchased online at <a href="https://www.yearbookforever.com">www.yearbookforever.com</a> (search Corunna Middle School) or you can send the information you would like included to the yearbook advisor, Alexis Bukovick, at abukovick@corunna.k12.mi.us.

# **Request for Yearbook Pictures**

The yearbook is rolling out quickly! We are looking for help getting the following pictures: fall sports, learning from home (virtual learning days), winter break activities, students wearing fashionable masks, wrestling, winter sports, and any other yearbook worthy pictures you or your child would like to submit. You can email your selected pictures to <a href="mailto:abukovick@corunna.k12.mi.us">abukovick@corunna.k12.mi.us</a>.